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To whom it may concern: 

Please consider this my opposition to bill HJR 201, granting authority to fund public 

safety through a state property tax. Most all Oregon families are struggling now with 

all the high costs...in fuel, groceries, insurance and current taxation. This proposed 

property tax will hit elderly and disabled, with fixed income, especially hard. I'm not a 

rich person, but have worked hard all my life and it becomes more and more difficult 

to make ends meet. Please listen to the people and do not pass this bill. Thank you. 


